
Attention Phil Lane Principal Planner

Dear Sir 
I wish to raise a few points regarding the above DA. 

I have no objection to the outdoor dining area becoming permanent. But what l and fellow 
residents across Mona Vale Road vehemently object to is the very loud music being played at 
illegal decibel levels. 

This music is switched on often before the Club is actually open for business. It would appear 
that staff setting up the area are doing this, which we feel is totally unnecessary. 

It is enough that we will now have a four lane road outside our homes which will consequently 
increase noise levels. So any extra noise is not conducive to our peaceful enjoyment in our 
homes. 

We would be most appreciative if perhaps Council could endeavour to control this problem on 
our behalf. 

Regards 
Margaret Danswan 
79 Mona Vale Road 
Mona Vale. 25 October 2022 
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